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Responding to Civil Remedy
Notices
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This Carlton Fields Insurance Litigation and Regulation Practice Group alert provides information
regarding a recent change to the Florida Department of Financial Services’ policy on responding to
Civil Remedy Notices ("CRN"). The policy change makes the CRN Web site the appropriate and only
approved method of filing a CRN, and responding to a CRN. To view the Alert, please click on the

PDF icon above.
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